
  

 

Dear Landowner, 

On behalf of the Maryland & DC Breeding Bird Atlas and its partners, I would like 

to sincerely thank you for allowing me on your property to observe birds as part of this 
project. 

Only through landowners like you can a statewide project such as this be 
successful. Your cooperation was essential to ensuring that the richness and diversity of 
our state’s birdlife and their habitats are maintained in the future. 

As mentioned earlier, you can learn more about the Atlas online at 
www.ebird.org/atlasmddc/about. You can also contact the Atlas Coordinator, Gabriel 
Foley, at mddcbba3@mdbirds.org or me directly. 

 

With sincere thanks and appreciation, 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 
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